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PUBLIC NOTICE

LEGAL NOTICE
NAPA-VALLEJO WASTE MANAGEMENT AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO

CONSIDER PROPOSED EXCLUSIVE RIGHT TO NEGOTIATE
FOR SOLAR POWER FACILITY

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Directors of the Napa-Vallejo Waste Management Authority that a public hearing will be conducted on Thursday, July 9, 2009 at 9:00 a.m. and shall continue until concluded, to determine if an Exclusive Right to Negotiate Agreement (Agreement) for a ground lease and project agreement relating to a solar power facility at the American Canyon Sanitary Landfill, is an appropriate use of the facility under the provisions of Energy Conservation Contracts pursuant to  Chapter 3.2 of Division 5 of Title 1 of the Government Code (commencing with Section 4217.10). 

The public hearing will be held at the Napa County Board of Supervisors Chambers, 1195 Third Street, Third Floor Room 305, Napa CA 94559.

Any member of the general public may appear and be heard.  
The Agreement may be viewed, or a copy obtained, at the Secretary of the Authority’s Office, Napa County Administration Building, 1195 Third Street, Suite 101, Napa, California 94559-3035.
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REQUESTED BY:
Sandra Linehan, Authority Secretary, (707) 253-4471
PUBLISH: 
No Later than 6/25 (needs 14 days)
DATED:
DATE
PLEASE SEND A COPY OF THE PUBLICATION WITH THE INVOICE.
[image: image2.wmf]
C:\Documents and Settings\rpaul\Local Settings\OutlookTemp\CIPBudget100407.doc

06/18/09
[image: image2.wmf]

[image: image3.wmf][image: image4.png]